


Welcome to Vineyard Central!	 

October 8, 2017: Eighteenth Sunday after Pentecost


Jesus. People. Place. 

We are working to cultivate Jesus-centered community here in 
West Norwood, and we’re glad you’re here!


Today’s Scripture Readings: Exodus 20:1-4, 7-8, 12-20; Psalm 
19; Philippians 3:4b-14; Matthew 21:33-46

  

Today’s Serving Team:

Toddler-Pre-K: Mandy, Carrie, Clara

K-2nd: Nicole, Kelsey

3rd-6th: Jeremy

Eucharist: Thurman, Don, Janet, Mandy (bread)

Coffee and Greeter: David S., Josh

Message: Joshua Stoxen

Music: Janet, Angie, Jennifer, David S. (sound), James (slides)





Announcements 
Ladies’ Night: This month Leslie Stevenson has extended an 
invitation for us to join the Norwood Business and Professional 
Women’s Club for dinner and a craft auction. $15 for dinner. 
Come and support what's happening in Norwood and enjoy a 
delicious dinner at the Norwood Community Center, 6:30pm on 
Oct 17. Direct questions and interest to Leslie!


Women’s Retreat: Join a great group of ladies for some 
refreshing time away at the Springs in Indiana from Oct. 20-22. 
Cost is $75, with scholarships available. Make checks payable to 
Vineyard Central.




Community Spotlight: Zion Food Pantry 
A ministry of Zion UCC (2301 Indian Mound Ave) that seeks to 
make people from all walks of life feel loved and welcome. It is 
the only Freestore Foodbank-affiliated pantry in Norwood and 
serves hundreds of Norwood residents every month. Learn more 
at http://zionchurchucc.org/ministry-teams/food-pantry/.


Ongoing Happenings 

Community Potluck: Join us as we share a meal together with 
our neighbors the first Tuesday of the month at 6pm. Our next 
one will be Nov. 7.


Friday Fun Life: A safe and structured after-school program for 
kids ages 5-10 that integrates physical and creative activity, 
mentorship, and the sharing of a meal and conversation. Fridays 
from 4-6pm in the upper studio at the back of St. E’s.


Man Time: Join other guys from the neighborhood for a chance 
to unwind and get to know each other better. Our next meeting is 
Tuesday, Oct. 24, from 5:30-7:30pm.


Moriah Pie: This pay-as-you-can pizza restaurant is open on 
Fridays from 4:30-9:30 at the Speckled Bird, 1766 Mills Ave. 
Come enjoy some great pizza and homemade desserts!


Morning Prayers: Mon, Wed, and Fri morning prayers happen in 
front of St. E’s or in the Speckled Bird (1766 Mills Ave) at 7:30am. 
Tues and Thurs morning prayers happen at the Jean Donovan 
House (2005 Mills Ave) at 7:30am.




Want to Stay Connected? 
Fill out a “Let’s Connect” card found at the welcome 
table, and drop it in the offering bowl. Sign up for our 
weekly emails by scanning the QR code to the right 
or by visiting www.vineyardcentral.com/contact/.




Leadership 
Elders: Thurman Allen, Jeremy Eyre, Janet McNeel, Kara 
Sheldon, Joshua Stoxen


Trustees: Kenny Havens, Sandra Kelley, Don McNeel

http://www.vineyardcentral.com/contact/

